

Help make Bridge enjoyable for all

- Be seated ten minutes before play starts
- Wear your name badge
- Check that your phone is on silent
- Greet your opponents before each round
- Introduce yourself to people you don't know
- Explain your system clearly and simply, when asked
- Be understanding of newer players
- Be kind to your partner

- Save training tips, and reviews until after the session
- Acknowledge good play by your opponents
- Let the Director or Recorder know if you see players behaving badly towards their opponents or partners
- Thank your opponents at the end of the round
- Don't gloat over a good result or opponent's error
- Respect your Director